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NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB 

        

C IN CHATTER  
P.O. Box 1837  Broomfield, CO 80038-1837 December 2013 

Founded  in  2001,  Member: ANA, CWNA 

Upcoming Meeting Announcement 

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Tuesday December 10
th

, 2013 at 7 PM (doors 

open at 6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in Broomfield, see our web site 

www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions. 

Other Announcements  

RAFFLE PRIZE – This months’ Raffle Prize is undetermined. 

PROGRAM – There will be no program this month as it is time for the end of the year Christmas party pot 

luck dinner! The NSCC will furnish the main dish and the drinks. All you need to do is bring a side dish, 

salad, dessert,  or some other item to share, along with your appetite. You can even bring your spouse. There 

will also be plenty of opportunity to talk coins with fellow members. 

ELECTIONS – Nominations were opened last month for the offices of President, Secretary, and Director 

#2. Current holders of these positions are; President - Dave F., Secretary – Mark H., Director #2 – Steve L.  

Nominations will close at the end of the December meeting.  

At the November meeting Dave F. was nominated for the office of President, Dave has not yet accepted the 

nomination and is still considering if he wants to run for President again. 

Mark H. was nominated for the office of Secretary and accepted the nomination.  

Ron Z. was nominated for the Director #2 position and accepted the nomination.  

Come to the meeting with ideas on who you would like to see be nominated to fill these positions. Just 

because we have nominees that have accepted the nominations for all positions, doesn’t mean we can’t have 

more individuals nominated!  

 

The January Coin Chatter Newsletter will have a sample ballot of all nominees. Voting will take place at the 

January meeting. New Officers and Directors assume their new duties at the February meeting. 

SNACKS – No snacks will be needed in December as that is our Pot Luck. 

If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you would like to bring 

them. 

No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for any other future meetings. 

http://www.northsidecoinclub.org/
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COIN of the MONTH – Pot Luck. Bring anything you like. (A nice, no problems coin, which you, as a 

collector, would like to have, would be appreciated).   

[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the featured coin of the 

month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a ticket in the drawing and your coin goes 

into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured. 

SHOW and TELL – Bring some interesting item from your collection that you would like to show the 

members and give a quick (1 minute) talk on. 

ANA NEWS – The ANA received a donation of United States gold coins and Morgan silver dollars from 

the estate of Gerry Frederick Hansen that will significantly enhance the collection held by the American 

Numismatic Association's Edward C. Rochette Money Museum. The gold coin donations include 29 Double 

Eagles from 1900 to 1927; 24 Half Eagles dating from 1842 to 1926; two $3 gold coins from 1854 and 1874; 

and four Quarter Eagles from 1852 to 1928. Of the 24 Half Eagles, 13 were minted at the long-defunct 

United States Mint branches in Charlotte, N.C., and Dahlonega, Ga 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS – No current information on any upcoming programs. 
 

 

 

Minutes, Notes, and Happening of last months’ meeting  

Last month’s meeting was held on November 12
th

. We had 17 members and two guests in attendance. 

 

President Dave F. called the meeting to order at 7:00. 

Dave had various coin magazines, papers, and Greysheets to borrow this month. 

We had two guests, Bob Bair, who was doing this month’s program, and Jerry S. who came with member 

John Br. 

A few interesting news items. ANACS is now providing a Coin Conservation service as is pricing it at $12 

per submission which can be multiple coins. There was a great picture of a 1943 Bronze cent on the cover of 

Coin World newspaper. The design for the 2014 Native American Dollar coin had been announced. 

Dave reported on recent coin shows. The Greeley show was slow and had few attendees. The Denver Coin 

Expo was also deemed slow from Dave’s point of view. 

Dave Wi. reviewed the upcoming coin shows. 

Dave mentioned that a new Coin Club that focuses on Error Coins was now meeting Johnson’s Corner along 

I-25. 

Dave reviewed the Door Prizes, Raffle, and Coin of the Month for this meeting. 

Steve L. had no new news on State Quarters, and Presidential Dollars. 

A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes that were in the Newsletter.  

A motion was made and seconded to approve the Treasurers report. We currently have $2,925.25 in the club 

account. (Remember that any adult member may see the complete Treasurer’s report by simply requesting to 

view it at the meeting.) 

Mike K. brought in some snacks again. Thanks Mike! 

 

 

Old Business 

There were no updates on any old business. 

New Business 

There will be 3 new categories added to the Coin of the Month. 19
th

 Century Pot Luck, 20
th

 Century Pot 

Luck, and 21
st
 Century Pot Luck. 
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Last Months’ Show and Tell Recap 

Dave Wi. – Had a Racketeer Nickel. These were 1883 “No Cents” Liberty Nickels that were gold plated and 

supposedly passed off as $5 gold pieces. Other members added additional information about them including 

the story of Josh Tatum.  

John Br. – Brought in a fantastic collection of all 4 Sheldon varieties of 1793 Chain Cents, which included 

the S1 “Ameri” cent. John spent considerable time describing how he obtain these. These were very nice 

examples of each variety and not the typical, almost worn smooth ones, you usually see if you are lucky 

enough to even find one. 

Dave F. – Had a 1965 series of 3 Silver Statue of Liberty Centennial Medals.  

  

Prize Winners 

Coin of the Month: War time (1942-1945) Jefferson Nickel. Steve L. won a pot of 4 items. 

Door Prize: 1976 Colorado Centennial National Mint Medal in Bronze was won by Bob C. 

Raffle Prize: 1945-S Lincoln Cent graded MS66 Red by PCGS was won by Dick C. 

Youth Door Prize: No youth prize this month. 

 

Thanks again to Ron Z. for donating prizes that are specifically to be given to Junior members. 

 

Program 

Last month’s program was given by Bob Bair on “Numismatic Profiles in Courage: Helen Keller”. Bob’s 

program centered around the Alabama State Quarter which featured Helen Keller. This quarter features her 

name spelled in Braille. Bob’s program gave a great historical review of Helen Keller’s life and 

accomplishments. Bob also provided 3 Alabama State Quarters as prizes. The winners of these quarters 

were; Steve L., Linda H., and Kent J.  
 

 

 

Requests 

 

If you have pictures of coins that you would like to see in the Coin Chatter under the Coin Picture of the 

Month, please email them to your Secretary. I would prefer jpeg files that are 40k or less in size with a white 

background. 

 

If you would like to write an article on a coin subject that interests you, and you think other members would 

be interested in that subject also, send it to your Secretary and it can be published in the Coin Chatter. 

 

The NSCC needs programs! If you have a program idea or know of someone who can do a program at an 

upcoming NSCC meeting, contact the NSCC President or Secretary. 

  

The President  or Secretary can be contacted at info@northsidecoinclub.org 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org
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                                                                                                                                      Coin Picture of the Month 

 

                                                                                                                    
                                                                                                                                                 Merry Christmas 

U P C O M I N G  C O I N  S H O W S  

JANUARY 18TH   

JEFFERSON COUNTY COIN SHOW 

JEFFERSON COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS 

15200 WEST 6TH AVE. 

GOLDEN, CO 

9AM TO 5PM 

CONTACT: DAVE FOX (303) 290-61 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

O F F I C E R S  &  D I R E C T O R S  

F O R  2013  

PRESIDENT *   

DAVE F. 

VICE PRESIDENT 

DAVE WI. 

SECRETARY *   

MARK H. 

TREASURER 

DAVE WE. 

DIRECTOR # 1 

KENT J. 

DIRECTOR # 2 *  

STEVE L. 

DIRECTOR # 3 

LINDA H. 

 

* INDICATES THAT THIS PERSONS’ TERM EXPIRES AT THE 

END OF 2013 
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Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers) 

 

No editorial this month. 

 

If you would like to submit an article for the newsletter or an editorial to be used in the “Secretary's Editorial 

Page”, just email it to me at info@northsidecoinclub.org . 
 

 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org

